CAFL League Management Minutes – held on Thursday 21st December at 7.00pm via Microsoft Teams
Attendees – J.Hunt, P.Tustain, T.Holmes, I.Hamilton, S.Henley, M.Pates, B.Hill, I.Smith.
Apologies – A.Wakefield, T.Onions, 

1. League Secretary

Officer profiles, most are in and posted on the website with two to complete before the end of the month. 
New Secretary for Tredworth Tigers – which is good to see as there has been some admin lapses in recent weeks. 

2. Treasurer
Nothing really to report apart from Tredworth Tigers – they have some invoices outstanding, need to chase them down and get it paid. Iain to contact the new secretary to let her know the current situation. 
Still awaiting sponsorship money. 
3. Fixtures

Now on the 2-week close down. 
All up together, 23 fixtures to reschedule. Senior Charity Cup competition starts on the 1st week of January. 
JH has spoken to Bishops Cleeve in regards to the Semi-Finals and Finals and will plan dates. 
April 24th is the date Cheltenham Town have given for the Senior Charities Finals. This is earlier as Cheltenham Town are commencing their pitch restoration earlier than usual once the current season ends. 

4. Registration
Some ineligible players played last week and clubs have been contacted for comment. Clubs are reminded they have to ask permission to play players who have played at a more senior level as per league rule 18L. 
1578 players now signed on, with 23 transfers. 
5. Results

All good on the results front, one club failed to send team-sheets and notifications and they have been contacted. 

6. Referees

Appointments looking good, 238 games covered out of 240. Looking good for January on the appointment front. Referees are marking clubs this season, so it will be interesting to see those marks. 
If clubs do postpone games without a referee involved, they need to make sure they contact the referee or Martin and of course John. Action IH to remind clubs. 

JH, BH and Ian S attended Martin Kimbers funeral this week and there were 100’s in attendance. The funeral went very well and was fitting was such a fine gentleman who will be sadly missed. 

7. Discipline & Rule Offences

See attached. 

8. AOB
Next round of Junior, Minor and Primary Cup Draws took place at this meeting and will be posted on Fulltime shortly. 
TH has collated some rule changes for next season which were discussed. 
SH raised the topic of clarity of an hours-notice before the game for a pitch signing – to be discussed going forward. 
Potential sponsorship enquiry – email sent to all this evening. 
SH informed the Committee that Shurdington Rovers will be going down to one team in the new year due to lack of players. A decision will be made by the club before the next round of fixtures. 
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Date of next meeting – Wednesday January 31st 2024 on Teams.
